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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   All Area News Directors/Interested Parties 
 
FROM:   Minnehaha County Equalization Office 
 
DATE:   February 14, 2022 
 
RE:  Minnehaha County Equalization Office Moving Locations 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 
The Minnehaha County Equalization Office is moving locations from the Administration Building, 3rd floor at 415 N. Dakota 
Ave Sioux Falls, SD 57104 to the Extension Service building located at 220 W. 6th St Sioux Falls, SD 57104. This building is 
located between the Old Courthouse Museum and the current Administration Building. This move will take place on February 
14th through the 18th. During this time, we will continue to have open office hours between 8:00am to 5:00pm and will have 
staff support at the new location as of today. 
 
If you have any questions please contact us at (605)367-4228 or email us at equalization@minnehahacounty.org 
 

mailto:equalization@minnehahacounty.org

